
 

 

 

 

 

 

HUD’s New England Multifamily HUB has a preservation goal of 

renewing HAP Contracts for 20 year terms.  Owners are encouraged to 

take advantage of these long term Section 8 Contracts. 

 

20 Year Contracts offer a number of benefits: 
 

✓ A stable, long-term income stream, even during market downturns. 

✓ Securitization of financing to rehabilitate or remodel the property 

✓ Annual rent increases through the OCAF or budget process. 

✓ Reduced processing time and annual paperwork 

✓ Preservation of affordable housing. 

 

Most properties are eligible to apply for 20 Year HAP contracts. 

If you are interested in applying, please let your HUD project manager 

know and submit renewal materials to your PBCA/TCA for processing. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to providing quality 

affordable rental housing. 

 

RENEWING YOUR SECTION 8 HAP CONTRACT? 
 

CONSIDER THE BENEFITS OF 
A 20 YEAR CONTRACT 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOW TO APPLY FOR A 
 

20 YEAR HAP RENEWAL 


